
Welcome to our homepage. 
 
This website is part of an effort by the Canterbury Farms Homeowners Association to increase 
communication with residents of both builders, Armadillo and Stonefield, our members. Our goal 
is to let you know about our own activities as well as about issues and events that affect residents 
of our neighborhood. In addition to our newsletter, Canterbury Farms News, you can attend our 
association meetings and annual board meeting; we will try to let you know about current events 
and issues as they happen by email. We hope everyone who lives in Canterbury Farms will give 
us a current email address so that we can keep in touch with you. 
 
Here are some of the tasks to which we have dedicated ourselves this year.  
 

• We are initiating a drive of community members to bring additional safety measures to 
our neighbor. You may have already signed up for San Antonio Police Department 
Cellular on Patrol task force. In conjunction with our Safety Committee these community 
members will work with SAPD and COP to keep our neighborhood safe. This is only the 
beginning of a very large and very long task. We hope you will support this campaign with 
your time by volunteering for SAPD’s COP. 

 
• We intend to continue our efforts to see that safety signs are installed on the 

Canterbury’s Farms subdivision streets. 
 

• We have re-dedicated ourselves to the support our Homeowners Association Convents 
by encouraging compliance by community members and enlisting our council office to 
follow suit. 

 
• We will endeavor to bring you our most popular special events to foster community 

involvement. 
 

• And finally – we will do our best to keep the lines of communication open with you via our 
newsletter and our website. We hope that you will not hesitate to relay your comments or 
questions by sending us an e-mail. If you would like to write an article to be posted in the 
our newsletter feel free to sent it to the Communications Committee and we will review it. 
All e-mails should be sent to CCCanterburyFarmsHOA@yahoo.com  

 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 
Communications Committee  
Canterbury Farms Homeowners Association  
 

mailto:CCCanterburyFarmsHOA@yahoo.com

